
October 21, 2024 
  
Dear City Administrator, Manager, or Clerk -- 
  
The League of Minnesota Cities is once again encouraging our state’s 4th, 5th, and 6th graders to 
share ideas about how they would make cities better through submitting essays in the League’s 
“Mayor for a Day” essay contest. 
  
Contest information can be found at www.lmc.org/mayorforaday. We encourage you to share 
this link with the elementary schools in your city and consider publishing it on your city's 
website as well as the next issue of your city newsletter. We have also shared contest information 
with your city’s mayor. 
  
Three winning students will be chosen from among submitted entries. Each winning student will 
receive $100 and will have their essay published in a future issue of Minnesota Cities magazine. 
If a student from your city wins, we are happy to share ideas on public  recognition you can 
consider in your own community. 
  
Thanks in advance for helping spread the word about this popular contest. Please feel free to 
contact me if you have questions. 
Don 
  
  
Don Reeder, MPA (he/him) | Public Affairs Coordinator 
Phone: (651) 215-4031 | Mobile: (651) 308-2906 
dreeder@lmc.org 
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